
 

 

Addendum #1 

TOWN OF WAYLAND 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

#18-1075-IFQ  

Mellon Law Office Repairs 

 
 

Submission deadline rescheduled for Thursday, June 21, 2018 at 2:00 PM 

The Town of Wayland is issuing this addendum to provide information that was not provided in 

the original IFQ package, as well as provide clarifications based upon questions received from 

Contractors relative to the project. 

 

Acknowledgement of receipt of this addendum is required in all submitted bids. 

 

Issued June 12, 2018 


